
Fall River Water Main Extension
Phases 1 & 2
Overview of Project
The extension of water service is currently underway in the community of Fall 
River. The work is taking place in two phases.  Phase 1 construction includes 
the Fall River Road from Windsor Junction Road to Highway #2, McPherson 
Road, and Lockview Road to the High School.

Phase 2 construction is underway on Highway #2 from Fall River Road to the 
Inn on the Lake and a portion of Ingram Drive from Lexington Avenue to the 
end. 

Each property along the project route will have a water pipe (lateral) installed 
to their property line.

Timing
Water main installation for Phase 1 is approximately 97% complete and 
approximately 24% for Phase 2. It is anticipated the project will be complete 
around the end of November 2018, weather permitting. The hours of work 
are generally 24 hours/day Sunday evening – Friday afternoon. During the 
peak traffic hours of 7am – 9am and 4pm - 6pm one lane of traffic in each 
direction will be maintained. During off peak hours, stop and go traffic will be 
in effect throughout the work zones.

What to Expect
In order to complete this important community water project, heavy 
equipment is required. This can cause, dust, noise and traffic delays. Crews are 
making best efforts to mitigate these impacts and appreciate your patience as 
they work to complete this work in a safe, timely manner. 

Project Contacts

Halifax Water Customer Care Centre
902.420.9287

Monday to Friday from 8:00 a.m. to 8:00 p.m.
CustomerService@halifaxwater.ca

Jeff McAulay, P.Eng
Project Engineer, Halifax Water 

902.292.3695
jeffm@halifaxwater.ca

Tyson Joyce, P.Eng., PMP
Project Manager, Dexter Construction Co. Ltd.

902.223.3205
tjoyce@dexter.ca

Andre MacNeil
Senior Financial Consultant, HRM 902.292.4556

macneia@halifax.ca
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